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INSIDE INFORMATION

This announcement is made by Amax International Holdings Limited (the “Company”, 
together with its subsidiaries collectively the “Group”) pursuant to Rule 13.09 of the Rules 
Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited (the 
“Listing Rules”) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined under the Listing Rules) 
under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Chapter 571, Laws of Hong 
Kong).

Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 15 February 2019 in respect 
of the Decision (the “Announcement”). Unless defined otherwise, capitalized terms used 
herein shall have the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

The Board announces that, on 18 February 2019, the Company has referred the Decision 
to the Listing Committee of the Stock Exchange for review. Arguments set out in the 
submission include that action plan to address the Disclaimer has been implemented 
and announcement was duly made by the Company on 17 February 2019. Further 
announcements will be made by the Company if and when there is any significant 
development in respect of this matter.

Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution when 
dealing in the shares of the Company.
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